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               2nd May 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder - Melwood Pilgrimage 
On Saturday 4th May, the Pilgrimage to Melwood will take place in honour of Saint Augustine Webster at 12pm. Please 
see the poster attached to my previous letter for further details. If you are able to participate, I look forward to seeing 
you there. 
 
Reminder - Supporting Children’s Anxiety Workshop 
Please find attached details of the above Workshop which is taking place in our school on Tuesday 11th June from 
8.45am to 11am. Places are free but booking is required. Please use the link on the poster to book your place but could 
you also please email admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk so we also know how many parents to expect on that day. If you 
have any issues with the link, do please let me know. Thank you. 
 
Bags2School Collection 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Bags2School Collection on Wednesday. This is very much appreciated and 
raised some additional funds for our PTA. 
 
May Procession – Wednesday 8th May at 11.15am 
Weather permitting, the May Procession – in honour of Our Lady – will take place on the school field at 11.15am after 
the Parish Mass. As is the case every year, we would be very grateful if your child could bring a flower for the 
procession, as these are laid at the altar and then used in Saint Norbert’s Church afterwards. Please do not feel obliged 
to spend any money.  
 
If the weather is not suitable, the Procession will be held in Saint Norbert’s Church instead. Either way, please meet 
us on the school playground just before 11.15am and follow the children onto the field or through to the church as 
directed. Thank you and we look forward to seeing you if you are available. 
 
Ascension Mass – Thursday 9th May at 2pm 
Mass for Ascension Day takes place at 2pm in St Norbert’s Church and all children, with the exception of Nursery, will 
be attending. If you would allow your child to bring a small amount of change for the collection, that would be 
appreciated. All families and friends are welcome to join us for Mass. 
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Ingredients for Lollipops for Treat Day 
Please see the attached ingredient list and allergen information for lollipops which the PTA wish to purchase for the 
children’s Treat Day at the end of term. Could you please check both and, if your child is unable to have a lollipop due 
to an allergy or intolerance, please let the office know as soon as possible. Please note that although these are fruit-
based lollipops, the allergen list does include dairy. 
 
If your child has an allergy or intolerance registered with the office and no confirmation is received from you that they 
can have a lollipop, an alternative option will be offered. 
 
Children, where no allergy or intolerance is registered with the office, will be given the lollipops. 
 
Could you please let us know as soon as possible so that the PTA can purchase the lollipops in good time. Thank you 
 
Class 4 Swimming 
Swimming for the children in Class 4 begins on Monday 13th May. All children should bring their swimming kit and a 
waterproof coat to school at 8.20am. Please ensure your child has a coat with them each Monday as they will be 
walking to the Axholme North Leisure Centre in all weathers. Thank you. 
 
Collective Worship with Class 4 
Children in Class 4 will lead Collective Worship on Friday 17th May. Families and friends of children in Class 4 are very 
welcome to attend. Doors will open at 2.20pm with the Worship starting at 2.30pm. Please note, there will be no 
admittance once the Worship begins. 
 
Reminder - May Day Bank Holiday 
School will be closed on Monday 6th May for the Bank Holiday Weekend and will re-open on Tuesday 7th May. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Dawson  


